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16 July 2021 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10649  
 
I refer to your email dated 19 June 2021 to the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) 
which they subsequently transferred to us on 1 July 2021 requesting the following information under 
the Official Information Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically: 
 

1. How many Covid19 infected persons in MIQ were admitted to Hospital? 
2. How many Covid 19 infected persons were put on a respirator? 

 
There were four Covid-19 infected persons admitted to hospital, however none of these people were ill 
enough to require ICU (intensive care unit) or ventilation. There were no deaths.  
 

3. How many Covid 19 infected persons died in MIQ? 
  

No Covid-19 infected person died in MIQ in Canterbury.  
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tracey Maisey 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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